
B. Braun Medical Inc. 

824 Twelfth Avenue 

Bethlehem, PA 18018 

Telephone:  1-800-523-9676

Fax:  1-610-997-4049 

December 2020 

RE: Temporary Allocation on Plenamine™

Dear Valued B. Braun Customer, 

As part of B. Braun’s commitment to maintain transparent communication towards our customers, we need to inform you that 

B. Braun Medical Inc. is anticipating a temporary allocation on Plenamine™ 15% Amino Acids Injection 1000 mL due to a 

temporary delay in release of Active Pharmaceutical Ingredient (API) impacting product manufacturing.  Plenamine™ will be on 

65% allocation to our distributors from December 1, 2020 through March 2021.  If there are changes to the allocation during 

that timeframe, you will be notified. 

Please refer to the product description below: 

Product Code Product Description 
Case 

Quantity NDC Number 

S4500 

Plenamine™  
15% Amino Acids Injection PBP (Pharmacy Bulk Pack) 

1000 mL
8 00264-4500-00

In the meantime, we recommend to use the following product substitutes:  

Product Code Product Description 
Case 

Quantity NDC Number 

2B6189 
2B6187

15% Clinisol – Amino Acid Injection 2000 mL 
15% Clinisol – Amino Acid Injection 500 mL

6 
24 

0338-0502-06 
0338-0502-03

717117 Aminosyn™ II, 15% 2000 mL 6 0990-7171-17

We apologize for any inconvenience and are working diligently to ensure this issue is resolved as quickly as possible.  For more 

information or questions, please contact your local sales representative or our Medical Affairs team at 1-800-854-6851 or email 

medinfo.us@bbraunusa.com.

Sincerely, 

Mike Connelly  
Director of Marketing – Nutrition, Compounding & Pharmacy Admixture 


